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AAUW FLAGLER INVITATION TO THE DESCENDANTS OF 

‘THE DEAR WOMEN OF FLAGLER’ 

 
Palm Coast, FL – American Association of University Women (AAUW) 

Flagler wishes to extend an invitation to the descendants of the women of 

Flagler County who were recognized and listed, by the Flagler Tribune, on 

October 21, 1920, as “Qualified Voters” for the November 2, 1920 General 

Election. We will hold an organizational meeting on Friday, March 15, 

2019, at 1:00 pm, in Room 3 B, located on the 3rd floor of the 

Government Services Building in Bunnell. 

 

 

In anticipation of the 100th Anniversary of the 19th Amendment to the U.S. Constitution, we are on a mission to identify, if 

possible, the first women to have registered to vote in Flagler County. We have unlocked quite a bit of this hidden history 

in Flagler; but, we know history and memories are passed down through the generations. We want to hear the stories of 

the grandmothers and great-grandmothers who voted on Nov. 2, 1920, as told by their families. Alice Scott Abbott 

proudly worked with the National Woman’s Suffrage. She delivered the first lecture in the State of Florida during the 

State Convention of 1893, held in St. Augustine. She fervently implored the ‘Dear Women of Flagler’ to register “in time 

so no one can challenge their vote in the coming election” with her letter of October 7, 1920, published by the Flagler 

Tribune. Sadly, she passed away, twelve days before November’s historic election.  

 

The mission of American Association of University Women (AAUW) Flagler strives to advance the education of 

women and girls in Flagler County and elsewhere. 

 

Susan Baird and Theresa Owen, Co-Presidents 

 

For additional information, please contact Kim Medley, Publicity/Social Media, at 386 864 5162 or by e-mail 

at FlaglerCounty@aauw.net.  

Visit our Website: flaglercounty-fl.aauw.net Find Us on Facebook: AAUW Flagler 


